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DEEWR Question No. EW1101_09 
 
Senator Ronaldson asked on Wednesday, 25 February 2009, EEWR Hansard page 23. 
 
 
Question 
 
Senator RONALDSON—When were those internal emails seeking expressions of 
interest sent out? 
Ms Pearce—I think it was gazetted. 
Ms Paul—There was a public advertisement. 
Ms Pearce—It was a normal job advertisement. 
Senator RONALDSON—When was that? 
Ms Pearce—I will have to take that on notice. I think it was mid-year. 
 
 
Answer 
 
A departmental wide Expression of Interest for speechwriters went out on 19 June 2008.  
 
The advertisement was in the APS Employment Gazette on Thursday 3 July and in the 
Canberra Times on Saturday 5 July 2008.   
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